
Extension of last date of submission of 
Memoranda 
 
The Seventh Central Pay Commission has invited all 
associations, unions, institutions, other organizations and 
interested individuals to send memoranda containing their 
views on the Terms of Reference of the Commission. These 
memoranda were to be submitted by end of May, 2014, as 
indicated in the letter dated 29.4.2014/Public Notice that 
appeared on 4.5.2014. 

The Commission has received requests from several quarters 
that the last date for submission of the memoranda be extended. 
The matter has been duly considered and it has now been 
decided by the Commission to extend the last date of submission 
of memoranda from 31st May, 2014 to 31st July, 2014. 
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